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Pop over for a rocking evening

Give your ears the orchestral treatment at Pop ‘n’ Rock Symphony, a free

family-friendly concert for the whole community featuring the Perth Symphony
Orchestra.

Presented by the City of Gosnells, the concert will take place from 5.30pm to
9pm at the Civic Centre Gardens in Gosnells on Saturday 11 March, so grab

your pichic rug or chairs and enjoy a concert under the stars with your friends,
family and neighbours.

The winner of the 2022 Gozzy Rock Presents Underground Sounds competition,

Anika Louise, will start the show in style.

The Perth Symphony Orchestra will take to the stage at sunset and perform a
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wide selection of tunes you know and love - from Cold Chisel to Kylie Minogue, }‘L‘

INXS, AC/DC, Bruno Mars, Elton John and everything in between, including
favourites from popular family movies.

Audience members can pack a picnic or buy from a range of food trucks. Bring

your ID to take advantage of a licensed 18+ area while enjoying the show.

Tickets are not required to attend, however parking is limited so patrons are
encouraged to walk or cycle to the event where possible.

Visit the City’s website at gosnells.wa.gov.au for more details.
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In your neighbourhood

Get to know your neighbours and learn more
about community safety in a fun, family-friendly

environment at one of two Your Neighbourhood
events coming soon.

The first Your Neighbourhood event is at Gaskin
Park, Kenwick, from 3pm to 6pm on Thursday
16 March, followed by another at Wilkinson
Homestead, Gosnells, at the special school
holiday time of 10am to 1pm on Thursday 20
April. Visit the website for details.

. Councillors’ Corner

- The City’s events calendar is in full swing and the success of each of these events
| relies on the support of our local community.

I\ In 2023 we have seen some amazing free events captivate our community

. including Sounds of Pearl Jam and Fleetwood Mac, with tickets fully allocated
within 24 hours. Summer’s biggest splashdown event — Tropic Like I¥'s Hot — was
a huge success, along with the first two Ghost Walks and Sunset Cinemas. |
encourage you fo get down fo the City’s next event, Pop ‘n” Rock Symphony
featuring the Perth Symphony Orchestra, on Saturday 11 March.

All these events help build a stronger and better connected community, where we can come together

to enjoy time spent with our neighbours, friends and family. They are also a great wc?/ for residents to
explore the many parks and facilities, and enjoy all the benefits of living in the City of Gosnells.

| recommend attending as many of our events as you can. Visit the City’s website at gosnells.wa.gov.au
for our full events listing.

Councillor Aaron Adams

Be a great sort

Did you know the average person
places 65kg of material in household
recycling bins each year?

Be sure the items you place in your
yellow-lid bin are suitable to be
recycled by visiting the City’s website
at gosnells.wa.gov.au.

The website also includes plenty of
other great ways fo reduce waste.
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